Ahn Richard

Subject: 19devplan and 19subdiv1005

From: Kuriger, Jeff [mailto:Jeff.Kuriger@Ige-ku.com]
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 1:43 PM

To: Ann Richard <richard@Idd-inc.com>

Subject: RE: apartments off of Gagel Avenue

Hello Ann.

LG&E pipeline engineer and manager of LG&E’s gas storage dept, Mike Cummins has reviewed your development plans;
more specifically your request to install a fence with our gas transmission easement.

Mr. Cummins has informed me that LG&E will allow a wooden fence to be located within our gas transmission easement
per your submitted plans. Additionally, LG&E will not allow trees or shrubs to be planted within said easement.

Should you have further questions feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Jeff Kuriger,
LG&E Lead Right of Way Agent
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